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February 04, 2010 

Thomas Smith 
6627 W Spokane St 
Milwaukee WI 53223 

RE: Commerce Number: 53206-3021-02 
DNR Reference Number (BRRTS): 03-41-506431 

Dear Claimant: 

ENVIRONMENTAL & REGULATORY SERVICES DIVISION 
BUREAU OF PECFA 

P 0 Box 7838 
Madison, Wisconsin 53707-7838 

TTY: Contact Through Relay 
FAX#: (608) 267-1381 

Site Information 
Smith Property 
1102 WAtkinson Ave 
Milwaukee WI 53206 

Jim Doyle, Governor 
Richard J. Leinenkugel, Secretary 

The Department of Commerce has received your request to access the Petroleum Environmental Clean-up 
Fund Award (PECFA) Program. Your request identified the above site for a petroleum contamination clean 
up. 

Assigned to this site, for claim identification purposes with this office, is the PECFA claim identification 
number: 53206-3021-02. Please include your assigned PECFA claim identification number with all 
correspondence to our Department and on all forms in the spaces provided. 

From the information available to the PECFA Program, it appears that a discharge from the tank system is 
eligible under the PECFA program for petroleum contamination clean-up costs, however, a final 
determination of site eligibility will be made at the time of claim review. The tank system(s) identified as 
inclusive with this eligibility finding is/are: 920435, 920442, 920443, ELIGIBLE. 

The program deductible is based on a per "occurrence" (contamination plume) basis. An "occurrence" is 
defined as a contiguous contaminated area of one or more petroleum products. The number of occurrences 
for this site has not been determined; a final determination will be made at the time of claim review. The tank 
type classification that your eligibility falls under is: UNDERGROUND MARKETER. Please read the 
explanation regarding your tank type in the enclosed brochure. 

The cost of remedial action, soil testing, clean-up and other costs associated with non-eligible tank system(s) 
or products are not reimbursable under the program. Any PECFA clean-up must be done in the most cost­
effective manner possible. All invoices submitted for reimbursement must be adequately itemized to 
document remedial tasks performed. A final determination of eligible costs will be made at the time of 
claim review. 

The necessary claim forms are enclosed for the submittal of your claim to the PECFA program. If you have 
any questions about the Petroleum Environmental Clean-up Program, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Renee' L. Dickey 
Bureau of PECFA 
PECFA Program Specialist-Senior 
(608) 264-8765 

Enclosures 


